
 
 

April 25, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                                Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                    Committee on Appropriations 

Room H-307, The Capitol                                          1026 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515                                            Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Mason PUD 1 Power Line Relocation project in fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Mason PUD 1, located at 21971 N. Highway 101 

Shelton, WA, 98584. The funding would be used for labor and materials to complete the relocation 

of the distribution power line. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial 

interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Derek Kilmer 

Member of Congress 


